
Autumn 2 Term

Nursery News

This half term our Nursery children will start to 
take home a school reading book. Please read 
this book at home, look at the pictures and 
encourage your child to speak in full sentences 
about what they can see inside the book. We 
look forward to reading with them every week!

This half term we are learning about animal homes. The children will learn all about where different 
animals live and we will be reading new stories about animals including, ‘Owl Babies’. We are also 
looking forward to starting our Stay & Play sessions and welcoming all parents and carers to join us 
for some playing and exploring in Nursery. 

Throughout this half term we will develop children’s friendships, form relationships encourage them to 
take turns. We will also be talking about emotions, discussing feelings and exploring these further 
through the role play and the home corner environment. We will also be encouraging our children to 
ask questions and explore differences and similarities between themselves and others. 

In Literacy we will be encouraging children to share their new reading books with their Key Worker 
adult and talking about their favourite stories. We will also be encouraging children to add marks to 
their drawings or writing and give meaning to them. 

During this half term the children will be continuing to learn number rhymes during their daily Key 
Worker session. They will also be encouraged to learn shapes through puzzles and exploring in the 
environment. We will also be introducing words to describe the size of objects such as bigger, biggest, 
smallest. 

Please note that all items of clothing must be 
labelled with your child’s name. This helps if 
your child takes off their jumper or cardigan. 
Please bring a named water bottle and a bag of 
spare clothes every day. This will be left on your 
child’s peg.
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